
July 29, 2020, Board Meeting Conference Call – COVID-19 / Summer 2020

President Rodrick Barrow called conference call to order at 7:00 PM 

Present Rodrick Barrow, Robert Jayne, Amber Cole, Susan Linkous.  Terry Hackworth not in attendance.

Board discussed State Guidelines under Phase Three of Virginia’s re-opening plan.  Gaming areas are to 
remain closed.

Vice President to re-certify sponsor locations to be ready when gaming areas re-open.  Secretary to send 
minutes of previous meeting.  

League play for the rest of 2020, is in a holding pattern.  League Director stated there is nothing we can do 
until we know how VA will move forward.

A member questioned the dues paid for 2020.  The Board discussed options to extend membership into 
2021.  Discussion was held and then tabled at this time.

Tournament of Champions was discussed and possible cancellation.  Board will discuss again on next 
conference call.

The Dart Classic for 2021, save the date idea for June 11, 12, 13, 2021.  Need to confirm a location Hopewell
or Richmond East Moose Lodge.  This is also on hold awaiting further information from Virginia’s Governor.

Board nominations for 2021, General Membership Meeting, venues and capacity were discussed and will 
be revisited again on next conference call.

Motion was made to donate funds in memory of Jeff Dawson, long time CVDA member and tournament 
director.  Motion as seconded.  Vote taken.  Vote – YES – 3; NO – 0.  Motion Passed.

Meeting ended at 7:55 PM

Respectively submitted by Amber Cole


